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Due to a discontinued raw material, the colour 

shade 924 of our EuPIA GMP compliant ink 

series Ultra Pack UVFP has been re-formulated 

with a new pigment.   

 

Colour Deviation  

Compared to the original formula, the deviation of the 

dE-value on white substrates is 3.4 at full colour, and 

thus beyond the existing tolerance. This deviation was 

unavoidable since the range of raw materials suited for 

low migration requirements is rather limited.   

Technical properties such as printability and flow are not 

affected by the pigment exchange.   

Nevertheless, please check to what extent this change 

may have an effect on your specific application and, if 

necessary, carry out appropriate testing. 

 

Custom Inks 

Repeat orders of affected custom inks may be delivered 

with a slight delay as the formulations have to be revised. 

 
For further information on Ultra Pack UVFP please refer to 

the Technical Data Sheet on www.marabu-inks.com 

 
 

 
 
Colour Management 
A new ink file for the Marabu ColorFormulator MCF as well 

as new formulations in the Marabu ColorManager MCM 

will be available soon. 

 
Date of change-over 
This change becomes effective starting with batch 322 

(immediately). You will find an additional remark on the 

label stating:  

„Attention: Modified Pigmentation“ 

 

In the event of any queries, please 
contact:  
 
Technical Hotline  

Phone: +49 7141 691140, technical.hotline@marabu.com  
 

Changed Pigmentation starting with Batch 322 
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